
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

15th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
The Department for Education has announced changes to the Relationships and Sex 
Education (RSE) curriculum. These changes will come into effect from September 
2021 and all schools will be required to comply with the new statutory guidance. This 
means that we will be reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy to ensure that we meet 
the updated requirements.     
 
We have put together a presentation, which is available on the school website, that 
will explain more about the Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) curriculum. Please 
go to the Parents page and select the RSE Information page to watch the 
presentation video.  
 
We would really appreciate it if you could complete the ‘Parent View Questionnaire’ 
which can be found here: https://forms.gle/YEHZo2VsE5r49AdYA 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Class Teacher 
or Mrs Tearney. Thank you. 
       
Your sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Lisamarie Tearney 
PSHE Lead  
Oakwood Primary Academy  
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